
Union Place, Coventry, CV6 6BF



Property
Description

This one bedroom
apartment is situated in a
popular residential location
and is offered for sale with
no upwards chain. The
property has tenants in situ
until October 2024 and is a
perfect buy to let
opportunity being
conveniently located close
to schools, amenities,
Longford Park and providing
good access to major road
networks including the M6,
A444 and M69.

The accommodation in brief,
consists of an entrance hall,
leading to the cosy lounge,
fitted kitchen, modern
bathroom with three piece
suite, and a double bedroom.
Externally the property
benefits from surrounding
communal gardens and
allocated parking.



Key Features 

• One Bedroom

• First Floor Apartment

• Leasehold - 107 Years
Remaining

• No Upwards Chain

• Allocated Parking

• Communal Gardens

• Tenants in Situ until October
2024

• Fitted Kitchen

• Modern Bathroom

Offers Over
£105,000









Floorplan

EPC Rating - D

Tenure - Leasehold

Council Tax Band - A

Local Authority
Coventry City Council

We routinely refer clients to both our recommended Legal Firm and a panel of Financial Services Providers. It is
your decision whether you choose to deal with these companies. In making that decision, you should know that we
receive a referral fee




